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The 50th Anniversary celebration 
for McLennan Community College 
formally concluded Thursday, May 5 
with the highly anticipated return of 
the Anderson & Roe Piano Duo to 
Waco. The night began with an elegant 
dinner at the Baylor Club, which drew 
420 guests to a exquisite dinner with 
special guest speaker Dr. Betty Sue 
Marable Flowers. Flowers, former 
director of the Lyndon Baines Johnson 
Presidential Library, is the daughter 
of one of MCC’s founding fathers, 
Paul Marable, Jr. Flowers recalled her 
father’s legacy, noting that she did not 
know of his role in founding MCC 
until years later. Flowers was joined 
by her family members - her mother, 
Mrs. Paul Marable, Jr., and siblings Mr. 
and Mrs. Paul Marable, Mr. and Mrs. 
Rob Marable, and Mrs. Linda Marable 
Murdock. Other special guests in-
cluded all three presidents of MCC: 
former presidents Dr. Wilbur Ball 
and Dr. Dennis Michaelis and current 
president Dr. Johnette McKown. Dr. 
McKown welcomed guests to the gala 
dinner before introducing Baylor Uni-
versity President and Chancellor Judge 
Ken Starr to give the invocation. MCC 
Foundation Executive Director Harry 
Harelik called special attention to Mrs. 
Millie Woods, who was the first stu-
dent to register at MCC 50 years ago.  

The evening continued at Waco Hall 
with a performance by Anderson & 
Roe Piano Duo with the Waco Sym-

MCC’s 50th Anniversary Formally Concludes with Gala

Pictured above: McLennan Presidents Dr. Wilbur Ball (left) and 
Dr. Johnette McKown (center) speak with Mrs. Millie Woods, 

the first student to register for classes at MCC.
Pictured above: The Honorable Senator Bill 

Bradley and Dr. Betty Sue Marable  
Flowers; Flowers served as the special 

guest speaker for the gala dinner.

Pictured left: Mr. and Mrs. Frank Patterson with Gala Decorating Committee member Gale Kissinger. 
Kim Patterson authored the special 50th Anniversary book “Bricks and Mortarboards—A 50th Year 

Retrospective on McLennan Community College.” If you have not received a copy of the book, please 
e-mail Jodi Harper (jharper@mclennan.edu). Pictured right: Mr. and Mrs. Alvin Pollard, Sr.  

Mr. Pollard was inducted into the inaugural MCC Hall of Fame on Oct. 10, 2015.

For a complete set of gala pictures, check out the album 
on the MCC Foundation’s Facebook page!

Please remember the MCC Foundation in your annual giving, estate planning and memorials. 

mailto:jharper%40mclennan.edu?subject=50th%20Anniversary%20Book
http://www.facebook.com/McLennanFoundation
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phony Orchestra. Before the guest artists took stage, the MCC Chorale performed the MCC Alma Mater, which 
debuted this year at the Presidents’ Concerts and Hall of Fame Induction Ceremonies on Oct. 10, 2015. The alma 
mater - MCC’s first ever school song - was written by MCC’s own Visual and Performing Arts Division Chair Rob 
Page, who retires this May after 35 years of service to MCC. Once the alma mater and acknowledgments were com-
plete, Steinway artists Greg Anderson and Elizabeth Joy Roe took the stage with the Waco Symphony Orchestra. 
The duo masterfully crafted an arrangement of Camille Saint-Saëns’ “The Carnival of the Animals,” which was an 
audience favorite. Anderson & Roe Piano Duo performed three encore performances for their generous audience 
of nearly 1,000 attendees. After the concert, MCC 50th Anniversary Sponsors were treated to a small reception with 
the artists at the Baylor Club. The MCC Foundation would like to thank everyone involved in the success of the 
50th Anniversary Gala: the 50th Anniversary Planning Committee and the Gala Decorating Committee. The work 
of the past 4 years would not have been possible without the 50th Anniversary Sponsors (see full description and 
thank you on page 4). To access the dinner and concert programs, please click here. 

The City of Waco lit up the I-35 bridges in orange and blue on May 5 in honor of MCC’s 50th Anniversary Gala. 

Top Left: MCC Foundation Executive Director Harry Harelik welcomes guests to the 
50th Anniversary Gala Symphony Concert at Waco Hall. Harelik introduced guest artists 
Anderson & Roe Piano Duo.

Top Right: Steinway artists Anderson & Roe Piano Duo deliver a phenomenal  
performance with the Waco Symphony Orchestra. 

Left: Steinway artists Greg Anderson and Elizabeth Joy Roe with MCC Foundation 
Executive Director Harry Harelik and MCC President Dr. Johnette McKown. The artists 
attended an intimate post-concert reception to honor the 22 sponsors of the  
50th Anniversary.
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http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/alma-mater
http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/gala
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McLennan Athletics Honors Former Coach & Players
 
McLennan Athletics honored former MCC coaches during a lunch and 
game on Feb. 20, 2016. Former Coach Johnny Carter (who recruited Vin-
nie Johnson and Sam Worthen) received a special plaque for his induction 
into the Texas Association of Basketball Coaches Hall of Fame. Former 
players in attendance (pictured left to right) were: Houston Chronicle re-
porter John McClain, Alan Mann, John Hightower, Martin Schwartz, Craig 
Smoak, Tom Box, Blake Rasner, Walter “Weasel” Johnson, Coach Johnny 
Carter, “Easy Ed” Marshall and Mark Lappa. 

MCC’s 50th Anniversary Time Capsule Ceremony

As a part of the MCC 50th Anniversary, MCC Professors Shelley Rogers-Sharer and Amy Antoninkia of the Social and Behav-
ioral Sciences Division suggested the idea to bury a college time capsule to the 50th Anniversary Planning Committee. That idea 
came to full fruition on Thursday, April 14 (the same day as the annual Highland Games). MCC staff and administration held a 
ceremony to bury the first ever MCC time capsule, which will remain sealed until April 14, 2066! A 50-page scrapbook, gradua-
tion tassel, list of student organizations, copies of MCC anniversary books and coverage from the 50th Anniversary year are just 
a few pieces included in the time capsule. To read more on the ceremony, read the Waco Tribune-Herald’s coverage of the event!

Community Band Honors MCC and Brian Harris
 
Waco’s Community Band honored MCC by hosting a special concert on April 16. This concert featured favorites 
from over a decade of MCC Visual and Performing Arts musicals, which were celebrated in the MCC Foundation’s 
Annual spring Hearts in the Arts Theatre Galas. The band performed selections from the following Broadway musi-
cals: Cabaret; Anything Goes; No, No, Nanette; Spamalot; Pippin; Hairspray; George M! and Oklahoma! This event was 
a tribute in honor of MCC’s 50th Anniversary. Community Band Director Brian Harris was honored for 15 years of 
service to MCC as the conductor of the community band. 

Pictured left: MCC Professors Shelly Rogers-Sharer and Amy Antoninka, MCC Foundation Executive Director Harry I. Harlik, MCC University 
Center Associate Director Kim Patterson, Student Body President Alfredo Sandoval, MCC Professor Paula Unger, MCC Foundation Board 

Chair Paul McClinton and MCC President Dr. Johnette McKown present items for the time capsule on April 14. 
Pictured right: Barsh Construction staff lower the time capsule in the renovated Highlander Legacy Plaza - to be opened in 2066!
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By Harry I. Harelik, Executive Director, McLennan Community College Foundation

Making All Things Possible:  
A Special 50th Anniversary Thank You

The MCC 50th Anniversary Celebratory Year, 2015-16, has been led by the MCC Foundation. Through a wonderful col-
laboration of community and campus, many, many events were successfully held, and the College received much notoriety 
and visibility. With the strong support of our 50th anniversary sponsors, not only were events held without impacting the 
college’s already strained budgets but also well OVER $60,000 was raised for a new “50th Anniversary Endowed  
Scholarship Fund.” The first awards from this fund will be made for the 2017-18 academic year. Please review the many 
50th activities below: 

•	 Waco Tribune-Herald insert to kick off anniversary year - published Aug. 23, 2015
•	 50th Anniversary Flag and Presentation by community supporters (nearly 170 flags proudly flying!)
•	 50th Anniversary T-Shirt Employee Giving Program
•	 50th Anniversary Business After Hours and Sponsor Bronze Plaque Dedication Ceremony
•	 50th Anniversary Steinway Alumni Concert “The Tartan Tenors” 
•	 50th Anniversary Scholarship, Donor and Alumni Recognition 

with Special Speaker MCC Alum and City Manager  
Dale Fisseler

•	 50th Anniversary Health Information Fair at Richland Mall
•	 50th Anniversary Golf Tournament
•	 50th Anniversary Theatre Student Reunion
•	 Organization (by-laws included!) of 50th Anniversary Hall of 

Fame Council, Competition for and selection of Hall of Fame 
Honorees and Presentation of the Inaugural Hall of Fame Hon-
or 50th Anniversary President’s Concert and Retiree Reunion

•	 Presentation of MCC’s First School Song, its “Alma Mater” 
(lyrics and music by Rob Page!)

•	 50th Anniversary Dance Team Reunion
•	 50th Anniversary Distinguished Lecture with John Maxwell
•	 50th Anniversary ESEC Open House
•	 50th Anniversary Health Professions Open House 
•	 50th Anniversary Continuing Education Open House
•	 50th Anniversary “Business Bash”
•	 50th Anniversary MCC Chorale European Tour Fundraising 

Campaign and Inaugural European Tour
•	 50th Anniversary Time Capsule Dedication 
•	 50th Anniversary Book Release “Bricks and Mortarboards—A 

50th-Year Retrospective on McLennan Community  
College” by MCC’s own Kim Patterson

•	 Waco Community Band’s Tribute to the 50th Anniversary 
through MCC Foundation Gala Musicals

•	 50th Anniversary Gala Dinner and Symphony Concert featur-
ing Anderson and Roe Piano Duo with the Waco Symphony 

•	 50th Anniversary Spring Commencement with keynote speak-
er Ambassador Lyndon Olson, joined by all three McLennan 
Community College Presidents 

•	 June Bosque River Sounds Summer Series featuring noted 
MCC Alumni

•	 50th Anniversary Highland Alumni & Friends Association  
Annual Picnic and Bosque River Stage Concert
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MCC Foundation Scholarship Update
The scholarship season for 2016-17 is winding down.  Though there are still a few scholarships that will be awarded before 
the school year begins in August, to date, over 300 students have received scholarships, for a total of $352,000.  As always, 
the MCC Foundation extends its appreciation to the Scholarship Committee.  Without dedicated members serving on 
the committee, the process would be much more difficult and time consuming.  Members average about 20 hours in the 
process, from scoring to awarding, so it is a demanding job for which they volunteer, in addition to their regular work du-
ties.  Whether you donate, serve on the Scholarship Committee, the Foundation Board, or all of these, thank you, again, for 
helping MCC students achieve their educational goals!

The MCC Foundation Scholarship Application will be available online October 1 - January 15, 2017 for the academic year 
September 1, 2017 - August 31, 2018. Please contact Shelley Cotten (scotten@mclennan.edu) to learn more about scholar-
ships or to set up a scholarship fund for future McLennan students!

The MCC Foundation’s 30th Annual Golf Classic will take place Oct. 7 at 
Cottonwood Creek Golf Course. This year’s golf classic will offer morn-
ing and afternoon flights and celebrate the 30th anniversary of this golf 
classic (one of the oldest continuously running tournaments in McLen-
nan County). The tournament benefits student scholarships and needs at 
McLennan Community College. 
 
Cash and in-kind donations — including items for the silent auction and 
hole-in-one contests — are currently being accepted through Aug. 10. 
Sponsorship Levels include: Diamond Sponsor ($10,030), Platinum Spon-
sor ($5,030), Gold Plus Sponsor ($2,530), Gold Sponsor ($1,030), Silver 
Sponsor ($730), Bronze Sponsor ($330) and Hole Sponsor ($230). 
Please contact Jana Bland (jbland@mclennan.edu or 254-299-8604) to 
receive more information or make your donation. 

30th Annual Golf Classic - Sponsorships thru Aug. 10!

McLennan Athletics Unveils New Scoreboard
Thanks to the generosity of Educators Credit Union, McLen-
nan Athletics has a new scoreboard! MCC administration and 
athletic staff dedicated the new scoreboard at the MCC Baseball 
game on Friday, January 29. Educators Credit Union’s Compli-
ance Officer Jim Smith’s grandson threw the first pitch of the 
ballgame following a brief ribbon cutting on the field. The 
MCC Foundation is grateful for the strong support of Educators 
Credit Union to MCC in every activity, including this special 
new signage for McLennan Athletics. 
Pictured right (front row left to right): MCC Head Baseball Coach Mitch Thompson, Educators 
Credit Union Compliance Officer/Business Development Jim Smith and grandson, Educators 
Credit Union Marketing Director Rachel Wilde, MCC President Dr. Johnette McKown, MCC 
Athletic Director Shawn Trochim, MCC Board Chair K. Paul Holt, MCC Foundation Executive 
Director Harry Harelik and MCC Head Softball Coach Manny Ordones. A few members of the 
MCC Baseball team are pictured on the back row. 

mailto:scotten%40mclennan.edu?subject=MCC%20Foundation%20Scholarships
mailto:jbland%40mclennan.edu?subject=2016%20Golf%20Classic
http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/tournament
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Alumni Spotlight 

 
Q&A with Alumna Sirena Legend 

 
Legend is half of rock duo Queen of Kings with her husband Auggie Del 

Rey. After beginning their performance career in Central Texas, Queen of 
Kings moved to Hollywood to further pursue the music industry. Legend 
received training through MCC’s Music Industry Careers Department. 

For more on Queen of Kings, visit their Facebook page.
 

Photo courtesy of Miles Meyer Films

Q: How did you hear about McLennan Community 
College and what prompted you to attend? 
A: I wanted to study music more in depth and had 
heard so many great things about the commercial 
music program at MCC.  My passion led me there to 
become better. 

Q: Did you have an extensive background in music 
prior to attending MCC? 
A: Yes! I started singing and performing at the age of  
eleven. The following year I began to record in studios 
and learn about the gigging process. I got my start by 
singing in many churches around the Central Texas 
area and would sell my cassette tapes after each gig.  
Although I didn’t fully understand the nature of the 
business, I loved every moment and everything I was 
doing. 

Q: Briefly describe your experience at MCC - what 
were some of your favorite moments/classes?
A: I met some of the best musicians there and because 
we were such a close community, we learned a lot 
from each other, too. I loved the fact that I was close 
to most of the teachers and could learn in that type of 
environment. Clark Nauert took me under his wing 
and taught me many things about music, performing, 
and the business that you can’t learn in a classroom. 
‘Til this day I consider him a great mentor. Beth Ull-
man also became a great tool, an amazing teacher and 
someone I looked to on how to elevate my profes-
sionalism. She knew my strengths, my weaknesses 
and saved my voice in so many ways. She pulled out 
the best in me and taught me how to constantly reach 
deeper within to consistently improve.    

Q: How did the faculty at MCC prepare you for 
pursuing your dreams? 
A: The music faculty are perfectionists and made sure 
I was on top of my craft - no doubt about that! The 
classes not only prepared me to master my musical 
skills but also to know the business side of the indus-
try. Talent (working on your craft) and knowing the 
business go hand-in-hand if you want to have a long 
and successful career in the music industry. To this 
day, the faculty remain accessible and are always will-
ing to help me, advise me and make me smile. I still 
keep in touch with several of them. 

Q: What would you say to current and future students 
at McLennan Community College?
A: The music program is spectacular! The faculty and 
curriculum are among the best in the nation, but will 
not benefit you if you don’t put in the hard work. Every 
day matters, whether you are in the classroom or not. 
You can build a solid foundation at MCC, but it is up 
to you to become the best in your field.  

Q: What is next for you and Queen of Kings?
A: We always work diligently to be our best. We are 
writing, recording, and playing a lot of shows live in 
Hollywood. We moved here a year and a half ago with 
one goal...to be the very best and the number one duo 
in the world. Each step we take is with that goal in 
mind. And we have many fans to thank for growing 
this brand, this vision and this music!

https://www.facebook.com/QueenofKingsMusic/info/?tab=page_info
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Nominations for 2016 Distinguished Alumni  
Awards Being Accepted Thru July 15!

Each September, two oustanding alumni are honored and recognized at the McLennan Community College Foundation’s Schol-
arship, Donor and Alumni Recognition event. The awards are given by a nomination and competition process during the spring 
and summer of each year. This year’s honorees will be presented at the Scholarship, Donor and Alumni Recognition Ceremony 
on Sept. 8 at the Waco Convention Center.  

•	 Distinguished Young Leader: Recognizes a recent McLennan graduate who was particularly active during his or her time 
at MCC (in the twelve months prior to being nominated). 
Previous Distinguished Young Leader Recipients: Miguel Diaz, Luis Terceiro, Joseph Mabbitt, Christopher Brown,  
Cody James, Michelle Schwier and Abanda Zofoa 

•	 Distinguished Alumnus: Recognizes a McLennan graduate who has pursued professional excellence and distinction 
after graduating from McLennan Community College (more than one year prior to being nominated). 
Previous Distinguished Alumnus Recipients: Danny Uptmore, Rod Aydelotte, Travis Poe, Landon Hengst, Bill Goss,  
Gary Willis (honored posthumously) and Robert Hawkins 

Nomination forms and more information are now available online. Employees and community members are highly encour-
aged to consider a special individual you would like to nominate for these awards. Please contact Jana Bland (jbland@mclen-
nan.edu or 254-299-8481) for more information. 

http://alumni.mclennan.edu
mailto:jbland%40mclennan.edu?subject=Alumni%20Nomination
mailto:jbland%40mclennan.edu?subject=Alumni%20Nomination
http://alumni.mclennan.edu/events/EventDetails.aspx?id=819427
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In Honor of Gene Gooch’s Birthday by:				  
	 Judy Gooch

In Honor of Linda Hatchel by:					   
	 Janis McIntosh

In Honor of Jim Hawkins’ 80th Birthday by:				  
	 Harry and Beverly Harelik

In Honor of K. Paul Holt by:					   
	 David and Mary Helen George

In Honor of Mrs. Claire Masters’ Birthday by:			 
	 Linda Baker

In Honor of Stephen and Vicki Menard daughter’s engagement by:	
	 Harry and Beverly Harelik

In Honor of Dimas Ojeda by:					   
	 Alexandra Shiu

In Honor of Jared Pool by:						   
	 Martin and Loren Schwartz

In Honor of Harry Reed’s Service to MCC by:			 
	 Harry and Beverly Harelik

In Honor of Jerry Scheller’s Service to MCC by:			 
	 Harry and Beverly Harelik
						    
In Memory of Minnie Blair by:					   
	 Larry and Phyllis Blackwood
	 Stan and Nancy Mitchell
	 Tom and Nancy Neill

In Memory of Frederick deBurlo Bostwick by:			 
	 Harry and Beverly Harelik

In Memory of Loretta Carey by:					   
	 Harvey Abel

In Memory of Billie Corie by:	  
	 Nick and Fay Gutierrez
	 Harry and Beverly Harelik
	 Drs. Stanley and Johnette McKown
	 James and Mary Pratt
	 Tom and Kathryn Proctor

In Memory of Wilbur Crenwelge by:				  
	 Elaine Fagner

In Memory of Grady S. DeFoore, Jr. by:				  
	 Dustin DeFoore
	 Harry and Beverly Harelik

In Memory of Amando “Willie” Garcia by:				  
	 Harry and Beverly Harelik
	 Tom and Kathryn Proctor

In Memory of Lillian Marie Glockzen by:				  
	 HUACO Chapter ABWA
	 Jim and Carol Lowe

In Memory of Ted Gonzalez by:					   
	 Louie and Sara Jo Englander

In Memory of Mary Lou Graves by:					  
	 Larry and Phyllis Blackwood
	 Nick and Fay Gutierrez
	 Tom and Nancy Neill

In Memory of J. B. Jimenez by:					   
	 Harry and Beverly Harelik
	 Tom and Kathryn Proctor
	 Don and Linda Stanford

January - May 2016

Gifts

In Honor & In Memory
honorariums & memorials To the Foundation

January 1 - March 31, 2016

Consider making your next gift online! Click the “Make a Gift” 
button to access our online donation page at any time. 

http://www.mclennan.edu/foundation/
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In Honor & In Memory

honorariums &  
memorials

January 1 - March 31, 2016

January - May 2016

Gifts

In Memory of Margaret Lou Blanton Lane by:			 
	 Harry and Beverly Harelik

In Memory of Paul Marable, Jr. by:					   
	 Lyndon and Kay Olson, Jr.

In Memory of Betty Mae Matheson by:				  
	 Elaine Fagner

In Memory of Troy Stanford by:					   
	 Andrew and Rose DeLeon
	 Harry and Beverly Harelik
	 Don and Linda Stanford

In Memory of Stanley Strum by:					   
	 Jim and Judy Haller
	 Shirley Kenny
	 Lyndon and Kay Olson, Jr.

In Memory of Chuch Weddington by:				  
	 Louie and Sara Jo Englander
	 Harry and Beverly Harelik

In Memory of Robert Wycoff by:					   
	 Elaine Fagner

Connect Online
Like us on Facebook! 
www.facebook.com/McLennanFoundation

Follow us on Twitter! 
@MCCFoundation1

MCC Choir Tour

The MCC Chorale left for their very first European Tour Friday, 
May 13 from the Michaelis Academic Center parking lot. These stu-

dents, many of whom have never stepped on an airplane, recently trav-
eled through Vienna, Austria and Prague, performing and representing 
McLennan Community College. This trip would not have been possible 
without the support of our Choir Tour Angel Donors. A private concert 

and reception were hosted on April 24 to honor these donors and 
preview the repertoire that the choir sang in Europe. 

The MCC Foundation raised a total of $73,077 from individual 
donors and corporations to support this effort.

Thank You 
2016 Choir Tour Angel Donors

Brazos Higher Education Service Corporation - Mr. and Mrs. Murray Watson, Jr.
Margaret C B & S Spencer N Brown Foundation, Inc. | Community Bank & Trust

Mr. Kirit and Dr. Pramila Daftary | Victoria Downs | Mr. and Mrs. Les DuPuy
DuPuy Oxygen & Supply Co. | Winfred and Bonnie Emmons III | Mrs. Walter Fadal

Mr. and Mrs. David A. Fornoff | Jim and Judy Haller | Harry and Beverly Harelik
Melissa Missy Kittner | Kelly Realtors | Mr. and Mrs. Stewart Kelly

Annette Lindsey | Mrs. Melissa Lynn | Drs. Stanley and Johnette McKown
Mr. and Mrs. Darren Metting | Dr. and Mrs. Eddie B. Morrison
Evan and Mandy Morrison | Mr. Richard and Dr. Bonnie Sneed  

Ambassador and Mrs. Lyndon Olson Jr. | Mr. William Pakis 
Donald and Mary Ann Parks | Dr. and Mrs. Ross B. Reagan | Darrell and Donna Slette

H. Allen and Lora Smith | Mr. Richard and Dr. Bonnie Sneed
Mr. and Mrs. Willard J. Still | Mr. Tommy Edds and Mrs. Lise Uhl

Choir Tour Supporters
Mr. and Mrs. J. Patrick Atkins | Mr. and Mrs. Gary Bashara  

Col and Mrs. William Bauer | Mr. Paul Buckley | Mr. and Mrs. Jerry P. Campbell
Ms. Margot Cook | Mr. and Mrs. James Coston | Ms. Gala Czajkoski

Mr. and Mrs. Gary Edds | Mr. and Mrs. Louis Englander
Mr. and Mrs. C. Stephen Evans | Ms. Susie Farley | Mrs. Donna Fouts

Mr. and Mrs. L. Fuller III | Mr. and Mrs. Jay Graham | Mr. Dennis Guill Trust
Dr. and Mrs. Brian Harris | Mrs. Linda Hatchel | Dr. Marylea Henderson

Mr. and Mrs. Robbie Jones | KD Shamrock Properties LLC | Mr. Jonathan Kutz
Mr. James Lawler | Mr. William Martin | Mr. and Mrs. Alberto Melis

Mr. J. Stephen and Judge Vicki L. Menard | Dr. and Mrs. Dennis F. Michaelis
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Moore Jr. | Mr. Neill Morris III | Mr. Josh Olive

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Page | Mrs. Mickey Park | Park Lake Drive Baptist Church
Drs. Bill and Ruth Pitts | Mr. and Mrs. David Pooler

Drs. Harry C. and Louise A. Powell, III | Mr. and Mrs. Jeff Pressman
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Purvis | Mr. Brian Raines | Mrs. Linda Ratliff

Dr. and Mrs. Rodney C. Richie | Ms. Sara Schlesinger | Dr. and Mrs. Jack W. Schneider
Mrs. Barbara Shivers | Mrs. Mary Sigafus | Mrs. Linda Sneed 

St. Alban’s Episcopal Church | Mrs. Lorraine Stansel | Dr. and Mrs. Jeff Tanner
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Taylor | Mr. and Mrs. Billy Terry 

Mr. and Mrs. Howard Thompson | Mr. and Mrs. Brent Watts  
Mr. and Mrs. Tim Welter | Mr. and Mrs. F. M. Young 

Youth Chorus of Central Texas Inc.

http://www.facebook.com/McLennanFoundation
http://www.twitter.com/MCCFoundation1
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Jana E. Bland
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Executive Secretary, Resource  
Development
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254.299.8621

Contact Us

 
McLennan has thousands of reasons to give 

The McLennan Community College Foundation is committed to enriching the college and the communities 
it serves by supporting its 9,300 students, 850 faculty and staff members, and by improving facilities on our 
200-acre campus. Consider strengthening our community by giving to the McLennan Community College  

Foundation. Visit www.mclennan.edu/foundation to learn how you can support your local college.
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